OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Joseph A. Carfora
Mayor

November 6, 2020

Dear Business Owners,

As you are no doubt aware, there has been a significant, increased spread of
COVID in and around our community and throughout the State of Connecticut
which has resulted in us being designated a “Red Zone”.

What this means for you and your customers is that not only are the standard
protocols of wearing face masks, social distancing and hand washing being
enforced but additional restrictions such as your hours of operation and the
percentage of customer occupancy in your business are now being put in place.

I want you to know that I do not want to have to close any businesses or put
an undue burden on your operations but I need your cooperation. Please adhere to
the State and Health Department guidelines and we’ll get through this difficult
time together.

As always, I will support you in any way I can and pray for you, your family
and our community’s health and safety.

Thank you
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